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Bulletin No. 14 Robbins March 19, 2020 

 

Postponement of Grand Conclave 

 

 

Sir Knights all, 

 

In recent days we have all been inundated with information regarding the Coronavirus, how contagious 

it is, and how serious the effects can be, possibly even resulting in death.  With those thoughts in mind, 

and after careful consideration I have made the following decision. 

 

The Indiana Grand Conclave, scheduled to be held in Muncie, Indiana, on April 24-25, 2020 

is at this time postponed to a future date. 

 

Take note that this is a postponement and not a cancellation.  

 

As soon as posable the Conclave will be rescheduled, and you will be notified as soon that date is 

available. Those with room reservations for any hotel should insure they are canceled, and meal 

reservation requests will be refunded. Those who used PayPal need to initiate the refund process. 

 

As stated in a previous bulletin, the health and welfare of our membership is of the utmost importance. 

Take care of yourself and your families during this troubled time.   

Given under my hand and seal this 19th day of March, A.D. 2020, A.O. 902. 

 

 

  
Michael F. Robbins, Grand Commander  

 

 

ATTESTED:  

  
George A. Ingles, Jr., KCT, PGC, Grand Recorder  

 


